
CIRCULAR 253 - REQUIREMENT OF CONTRACTOR 
PRE-QUALIFICATION CERTIFICATE

Date: August 14, 2017

Yours sincerely, 
Dubai Creative Clusters Authority

Dear Contractors,

Please note that Dubai Creative Clusters Authority (DCCA) has introduced a new documentation requirement for all permit 

submissions.

From 20th August, 2017, the original pre-qualification certificate issued by Dubai Municipality must be presented when applying 

for any type of permit, such as Building, Fit Out, Design Modification permits and similar. Please ensure that this document is available 

at the time of submission to DCCA Customer Counters to enable the application process. 

If you have any queries or wish to give feedback, please call DCCA Customer Care on tel: 800-4-DCCA (3222) or 

email at info@dcca.gov.ae. 


